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Welcome to Year 5 and 6! 

Walking Home 
As we emailed earlier this week, if you are happy for your child to walk home alone, we require 
written consent for this (including if they were allowed to walk home independently last year). This 
written consent should be emailed to your child’s class teacher.  
 
With this responsibility, we are aware that some children will bring a mobile phone to school. If this 
is the case for your child, their named mobile phone must be handed into the school office when they 
arrive and then collected at the end of the school day. This is inline with our school policy.  

Autumn Term Key Dates 
 

This term, we have two trips planned. On Tuesday 21st November, we will be heading to Perlethorpe 
to experience a day as an evacuee. Also in the second half of the Autumn Term (date TBC), we will 
be going to the Holocaust Centre to learn more about what life was like for a Jewish child living 
during Germany in World War II. 
 
More details on both these trips will follow soon.   

Thank you for your continuing support. As always if you have any questions or queries please do not 
hesitate to telephone or call in after school to make a convenient appointment. 
 
Best wishes 
Miss Lewis, Mr Marshall, Mrs Swales and Mrs Weaver 

08.09.2023 

Autumn Term Curriculum Overview 
 

Outlined below is a list of what’s in store for Years 5/6 in the next term: 
 

• English:  Narrative, Procedural Texts, Diaries, Poetry, Persuasive  
  Letters. 

• Maths:  Number and the number system, addition and subtraction, 
  multiplication and division. Year 6 will also cover fractions. 

• Discover:  What if we lived through WWII? 

• Science:  Earth and Space, Forces 

• RE:   Creation, Incarnation  

Welcome or welcome back to St Michael’s! We are so excited to have our new 
classes with us as we start this term of learning. 


